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From: 	 Sullivan, Jacob J <Sullivann@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Monday, March 14, 2011 8:19 AM 
To: 
Subject: 	 Fw: Saudi Forces 

Fyi 

From: Feltrnan, Jeffrey D 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 07:27 AM 
To: Burns, William J; Sullivan, Jacob 
Cc: Wells, Alice G; Schlicher, Ronald L 
Subject: Fw: Saudi Forces 

Jake, Bill -- FYI, useful info for the AbZ meeting with S. 
Jeffrey Feltman 

From: Ziadeh, Susan L 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 07:19 AM 
To: Williams, Stephanie T; Feltman, Jeffrey D 
Cc: Carle, Lisa M; McGehee, Scott M; Hetherington, James R; Smith, James B; Sanderson, Janet A; Schlicher, Ronald L; 
Pounds, Timothy J 
Subject: FW: Saudi Forces 

We have heard from two credible sources that the GCC Peninsula Shield Force (currently includes 
only Saudi elements) is said to be departing King Khalid Military City (northeast Saudi Arabia) along 
with the 3rd riot control battalion of the Saudi Arabia National Guard on their way to the causeway to 
cross into Bahrain. Dhahran confirmed that the causeway is being shut down, some trucks are 
moving across but we do not yet have confirmation of who/what is in trucks. 

Susan L. Ziadeh 

Deputy Chief of Mission 
U.S. Embassy 
Riyadh, Saudi Arabia 
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